
warmly invite you to this open Council meeting 
 on 

Monday 8 March 2010  
 7.30pm (coffee from 7pm) 

at 

Sudbury Baptist Church 
Church St, Sudbury CO10 2BJ‎ 

( parking at St Gregory’s CEVC Primary School CO10 2BJ,  on the same side as the church ) 

 

 ‘ loving our neighbours as ourselves ’ ? 
Gypsy, Roma and Traveller experiences of belonging 

 

 

Session led by Tim Everson, Team Leader of‎Suffolk‎County‎Council’s  

Gypsy, Roma and Traveller Achievement Service 

with time for questions and discussion 

 

kindly hosted by Churches Together Sudbury who will give a short presentation of their activities 

& 

followed by a short business meeting of Churches Together Suffolk 

Advance notice 

On Friday 26 March 10am – 4pm  

at the Friends’ Meeting House, St John’s St, Bury St Edmunds  

The Churches Network for Gypsies and Travellers will be holding a follow-up event, ‘Why should 

Christians care?’ where there will be an opportunity to look more closely at any issues raised and work 

towards solutions.   Cost £5.  Lunch will be provided.                                                            

All welcome. 

 

 

For more information please contact the County Ecumenical Officer for Suffolk: 

Julie Mansfield 01394 384370 or jmmansfield@homecall.co.uk 

  

Churches Together in Suffolk 
Churches
Together
in Suffolk


